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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The Great Mincemeat Hunt 

 

Royal Botanic Garden Edinburgh, 

 

Monday 16th December 2019 10am - 2.00pm 

 

 

As part of our end of winter term celebrations, all of S1 are invited to join in The Great Mincemeat Hunt at 

the Botanic Gardens in Edinburgh. 

 

The students explore the gardens and glass houses to find the plants of the ingredients that go into mince 

pies. They will make a healthy version of mincemeat, do some seasonal crafting and learn where some of 

our seasonal traditions originate. They will then take home all the things they have made. 

 

We will travel by bus, leaving school about 8.45am. We will return in time for the taxis. Students will need 

to bring a snack and water bottle with them. A school packed lunch will be provided. As some of the day 

will be spent outside, a warm jacket is advisable.  

 

Due to time restrictions, we will not have time to visit the gift shop, so no money is required for this trip. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Ms Belinda Cook 

Teacher 

 

             

 


